RECEVE

NOV U 4 2010
PLS Enterprises LLC
CITYCLERK 8715 Jewel Ave So.
Cottage Grove, Mn 55016
(651) 343-5805

11/02/10
Dear Sir or Madam,

I am appealing the following line items on the attached “Fire Inspection
Correction Notice”

Deficiency List

Item #2 Egress Window in Attic Bedroom

The Egress window has been ordered and a permit will be pulled with

the City Inspectors office in the near future. The Egress is a “special order”
window that will not be available for installation fro an add’l 5-6 weeks.

I am requesting that the re-inspection of this deficiency be schedule for
Mid-December to allow time for receipt of window and installation.

Item # 3 Northeast and Southeast Bedroom Windows

The windows in these bedrooms open up to a height of 21 inches versus

the code requirement of 24 inches. These windows are approximately seven
years old. They were professional installed by a Twin Cities window company.
Due to the age of the replacement windows, I am requesting that these bedroom
windows be allowed an exception to the code.

Item # 6 & 8 Exterior Surfaces

The paint surface on the Garage and Exterior window frames on the
Porch are in need of some touch-up paint. Due to the season of cooler and
cold weather, I am requesting that this deficiency be re-inspected in the
Spring of 2011 in order to properly repair and re-apply a new coat of paint
in said areas.

Thank you for considering my appeals,
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Patrick Siedow
PLS Enterprises LLC



